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The new Regional MLS Board of Directors convened in September, taking 
some foundational steps:
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•	 The ACH process (electronic checking account payments) will continue 
to be utilized due to the cost-efficient nature of the process.  Prior to the 
actual launch, a procedure for MLS Users to reauthorize payment will be distributed to all 
current MLS users in both markets. Subject to change, if the MLS implementation proceeds 
according to schedule, the first payments for the new system will begin in February. 

 
•	 A 2019 budget was adopted, resulting in MLS fees of $30 per month for agent-subscribers;  

$71 for broker-participants.
 
•	 The public records data (CRS Data) integrated into the system will increase to 19 counties in 

Nebraska and Iowa.
 
•	 The Homesnap Pro mobile app will continue to be provided at no additional charge.

This month, the MLS staff is working long hours to convert MLS data for alignment to national 
data-standards, and to convert MLS data from the Lincoln area into the Black Knight Paragon MLS 
system.
 
The 2019 Board of Directors:
    Andy Alloway, Category 1 Director (Chair)
    Shannon Harner, Category 1 Director (Vice Chair)
    Henry Kammandel, Category 1 Director
    Vince Leisey, Category 1 Director
    Mike Riedmann, Category 1 Director
    Jennifer Bixby, Category 2 Director
    Susan Clark, Category 2 Director
    Jack Gregg, Category 2 Director (Secretary)
    Larry Holmes, Category 2 Director
    Shawn Maloy, Category 2 Director
    Josh Sand, Category 2 Director
    Gregg Mitchell, Category 3 Director


